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P.O. Box 868

Manitou Springs, CO 80829

Colorado Watershed Protection Fund

Colorado Water Conservation Board

1313 Sherman Street, Room 721

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Sirs / Madams,
Please accept the attached grant proposal from the Fountain Creek Restoration Committee and the Pikes Peak Community Foundation for the Fountain Creek Shryver Park Reach Restoration Project in Manitou Springs, Colorado.  You will find three copies of the grant request application, and several attachment documents under this cover letter.
The Fountain Creek Restoration Committee is a grass-roots organization of community volunteers dedicated to restoration of Fountain Creek in Manitou Springs.  Under the guidance of several key individuals, meetings were first held in December of2006 to discuss the potential of revitalizing Fountain Creek as it flows through our community. In the past two years, we have formulated goals and defined objectives, creating a master plan for Fountain Creek through our city. Our planning efforts have been endorsed by the Manitou Springs City Council, and adopted as an official project of the Pikes Peak Community Foundation, which will provide fund raising support and help coordinate FCRC efforts within the framework of a non-profit organization, conferring the necessary not-for-profit status necessary to raise additional funds as the projects grow in size and scope.
FCRC coordinates its efforts with many other organizations, governmental agencies, and elected officials concerned about the health of the Fountain Creek Watershed. Several partners are noted in the application, and are critical partners in our comprehensive planning for an "Arch to Arch" restoration of the creek in Manitou Springs. We are enthusiastically working with Senator Ken Salazar’s office to make this effort part of the Fountain Creek Crown Jewel Project, creating new recreational opportunities and restoring natural ecosystems and wildlife habitat along the entire Fountain Creek corridor.

We hope you will look favorably upon our efforts.  If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at (719) 685-5905 or by e-mail at ken@kenjaray.com.  We look forward to working with the Colorado Water Conservation Board as a partner in our efforts to realize the potential of Fountain Creek as an important and valuable asset to our community.
Sincerely,

Ken Jaray

Fountain Creek Restoration Committee - Chairperson

